On March 25, 2020, Greater Memphis Adventist Academy began
distance-educating in response to the Tennessee governor's call for
schools to close. The SCC Conference Education Superintendent,
Johnny Holliday, foresaw this eventuality and led all school principals
in preparing for the school closure, so that student education would
not be interrupted. Since March 25, GMAA teachers have conducted
classes through videoconferencing, teleconferencing and home visits.
This is what "Schooling During Covid" looks like!
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Greater Memphis Adventist Academy

"Euery Clild Deserves This Rind of Education!"

WHAT PARENTS ARE SAYING
(Parents were surveyed about the distance-education experience.
These are some of the anonymous responses)
"This is a difficult time for both students, parents and teachers. I
commend the teachers for going that extra mile to ensure that

learning continues."
"GMAA is still one of the best investments I love!"

" I’m glad I can just pick up the phone and call if it’s something I

don’t know or understand."

"I'm grateful for the teachers and staff at GMAA, they show how
much they care and I couldn't ask for a better selection of people

to teach and love my children. "

RGENT AnnouNCEMENT

Recently, GMAA has been qualified by the TN State
Department of Education to be a part of the new ESA/school
voucher program for 2020-2021. Parents interested in
transferring from a public school to GMAA and wish to possibly
receive state financial assistance should register at:
https://online.factsmgt.com/ga/aid/inst/4MK7M.
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Though the school office is closed, Dr. Williams is available to
speak with all interested parents by phone about enrolling their
student for next school year. Call: 901-775-3960.
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